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WHAT TO EXPECT
Tennessee Street will be closed at the rail crossing nightly 
Monday, September 27 through Friday, October 1 from 9:00 
p.m. through 5:00 a.m. for crews to perform work on 
underground utilities. Pedestrian access will be available. 
Please plan ahead, leave early, and allow extra time to 
reach your destination. The noise you can expect will be from 
back up alarms from construction equipment. The closure is 
at the rail crossing only. All businesses are open and 
accessible during construction.
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